
Music long term overview  

 Term 1 Term 2 Term 3 Term 4 Term 5 Term 6 

Nursery Listen with increased 

attention to sounds.  

Respond to what they 

have heard, expressing 

their thoughts and 

feelings.  

Remember and sing entire 

songs.  

Sing the pitch of a tone 

sung by another person 

(‘pitch match’).  

Sing the melodic shape 

(moving melody, such as 

up and down, down and 

up) of familiar songs.  

Create their own songs or 

improvise a song around 
one they know.  
 

Play instruments with 

increasing control to 

express their feelings and 

ideas.  

Listen with increased 

attention to sounds.  

Respond to what they 

have heard, expressing 

their thoughts and 

feelings.  

Remember and sing entire 

songs.  

Sing the pitch of a tone 

sung by another person 

(‘pitch match’).  

Sing the melodic shape 

(moving melody, such as 

up and down, down and 

up) of familiar songs.  

Create their own songs or 

improvise a song around 
one they know.  
 

Play instruments with 
increasing control to 
express their feelings and 

ideas. 

Listen with increased 

attention to sounds.  

Respond to what they 

have heard, expressing 

their thoughts and 

feelings.  

Remember and sing entire 

songs.  

Sing the pitch of a tone 

sung by another person 

(‘pitch match’).  

Sing the melodic shape 

(moving melody, such as 

up and down, down and 

up) of familiar songs.  

Create their own songs or 

improvise a song around 
one they know.  
 

Play instruments with 
increasing control to 
express their feelings and 

ideas. 

Listen with increased 

attention to sounds.  

Respond to what they 

have heard, expressing 

their thoughts and 

feelings.  

Remember and sing entire 

songs.  

Sing the pitch of a tone 

sung by another person 

(‘pitch match’).  

Sing the melodic shape 

(moving melody, such as 

up and down, down and 

up) of familiar songs.  

Create their own songs or 

improvise a song around 
one they know.  
 

Play instruments with 
increasing control to 
express their feelings and 

ideas. 

Listen with increased 

attention to sounds.  

Respond to what they 

have heard, expressing 

their thoughts and 

feelings.  

Remember and sing entire 

songs.  

Sing the pitch of a tone 

sung by another person 

(‘pitch match’).  

Sing the melodic shape 

(moving melody, such as 

up and down, down and 

up) of familiar songs.  

Create their own songs or 

improvise a song around 
one they know.  
 

Play instruments with 
increasing control to 
express their feelings and 

ideas. 

Listen with increased 

attention to sounds.  

Respond to what they 

have heard, expressing 

their thoughts and 

feelings.  

Remember and sing entire 

songs.  

Sing the pitch of a tone 

sung by another person 

(‘pitch match’).  

Sing the melodic shape 

(moving melody, such as 

up and down, down and 

up) of familiar songs.  

Create their own songs or 

improvise a song around 
one they know.  
 

Play instruments with 
increasing control to 
express their feelings and 

ideas. 



Reception Charanga Unit - Me! 

 

Listen attentively, move to 

and talk about music, 

expressing their feelings 

and responses.  

Sing in a group or on their 

own, increasingly 

matching the pitch and 

following the melody.  

Explore and engage in 

music making and dance, 

performing solo or in 

groups.  

 

Charanga Unit - My stories 

 

Listen attentively, move to 

and talk about music, 

expressing their feelings 

and responses.  

Sing in a group or on their 

own, increasingly 

matching the pitch and 

following the melody.  

Explore and engage in 

music making and dance, 

performing solo or in 

groups.  

 

Charanga Unit - Everyone! 

 

Listen attentively, move to 

and talk about music, 

expressing their feelings 

and responses.  

Sing in a group or on their 

own, increasingly 

matching the pitch and 

following the melody.  

Explore and engage in 

music making and dance, 

performing solo or in 

groups.  

 

Charanga Unit - Our World 

 

Listen attentively, move to 

and talk about music, 

expressing their feelings 

and responses.  

Sing in a group or on their 

own, increasingly 

matching the pitch and 

following the melody.  

Explore and engage in 

music making and dance, 

performing solo or in 

groups.  

 

Charanga Unit - Big bear 
funk 

 

Listen attentively, move to 

and talk about music, 

expressing their feelings 

and responses.  

Sing in a group or on their 

own, increasingly 

matching the pitch and 

following the melody.  

Explore and engage in 

music making and dance, 

performing solo or in 

groups.  

 

Charanga Unit - Reflect, 
rewind, replay. 

 

Listen attentively, move to 

and talk about music, 

expressing their feelings 

and responses.  

Sing in a group or on their 

own, increasingly 

matching the pitch and 

following the melody.  

Explore and engage in 

music making and dance, 

performing solo or in 

groups.  

 

Year 1  
 
 

Charanga Unit - Hey You! 

 

 use their voices 
expressively and 

creatively by singing 
songs and speaking 
chants and rhymes  

 play tuned and untuned 
instruments musically  

 listen with 
concentration and 

understanding to a 
range of high-quality 
live and recorded music  

 experiment with, create, 
select and combine 

sounds using the inter-
related dimensions of 
music.  

 

Charanga Unit - Rhythm in 

the way you walk and 
Banana rap 
 

 use their voices 
expressively and 
creatively by singing 

songs and speaking 
chants and rhymes  

 play tuned and untuned 
instruments musically  

 listen with 
concentration and 
understanding to a 

range of high-quality 
live and recorded music  

 experiment with, create, 
select and combine 
sounds using the inter-

related dimensions of 
music.  

 

Charanga Unit - In the 

Groove 
 

 use their voices 
expressively and 
creatively by singing 
songs and speaking 

chants and rhymes  

 play tuned and untuned 
instruments musically  

 listen with 
concentration and 
understanding to a 
range of high-quality 

live and recorded music  

 experiment with, create, 
select and combine 
sounds using the inter-
related dimensions of 

music.  
 

Charanga Unit - Round 

and round 
 

 use their voices 
expressively and 
creatively by singing 
songs and speaking 

chants and rhymes  

 play tuned and untuned 
instruments musically  

 listen with 
concentration and 
understanding to a 
range of high-quality 

live and recorded music  

 experiment with, create, 
select and combine 
sounds using the inter-
related dimensions of 

music.  
 

Charanga Unit - Your 

imagination 
 

 use their voices 
expressively and 
creatively by singing 
songs and speaking 

chants and rhymes  

 play tuned and untuned 
instruments musically  

 listen with 
concentration and 
understanding to a 
range of high-quality 

live and recorded music  

 experiment with, create, 
select and combine 
sounds using the inter-
related dimensions of 

music.  
 

Charanga Unit - Reflect, 

rewind, replay. 
 

 use their voices 
expressively and 
creatively by singing 
songs and speaking 

chants and rhymes  

 play tuned and untuned 
instruments musically  

 listen with 
concentration and 
understanding to a 
range of high-quality 

live and recorded music  

 experiment with, create, 
select and combine 
sounds using the inter-
related dimensions of 

music.  
 



Year 2  Charanga Unit - Hands, 
feet, heart. 

 

 use their voices 
expressively and 
creatively by singing 
songs and speaking 

chants and rhymes  

 play tuned and untuned 
instruments musically  

 listen with 
concentration and 
understanding to a 
range of high-quality 

live and recorded music  

 experiment with, create, 
select and combine 

sounds using the inter-
related dimensions of 
music.  

 

Charanga Unit - Ho Ho 
Ho! 

 

 use their voices 
expressively and 
creatively by singing 
songs and speaking 

chants and rhymes  

 play tuned and untuned 
instruments musically  

 listen with 
concentration and 
understanding to a 
range of high-quality 

live and recorded music  

 experiment with, create, 
select and combine 

sounds using the inter-
related dimensions of 
music.  

 

Charanga Unit - I wanna 
play in a band 

 

 use their voices 
expressively and 
creatively by singing 
songs and speaking 

chants and rhymes  

 play tuned and untuned 
instruments musically  

 listen with 
concentration and 
understanding to a 
range of high-quality 

live and recorded music  

 experiment with, create, 
select and combine 

sounds using the inter-
related dimensions of 
music.  

 

Charanga Unit - Zootime 
 

 use their voices 
expressively and 

creatively by singing 
songs and speaking 
chants and rhymes  

 play tuned and untuned 
instruments musically  

 listen with 
concentration and 

understanding to a 
range of high-quality 
live and recorded music  

 experiment with, create, 
select and combine 
sounds using the inter-

related dimensions of 
music.  

 

Charanga Unit - 
Friendship song 

 

 use their voices 
expressively and 
creatively by singing 
songs and speaking 

chants and rhymes  

 play tuned and untuned 
instruments musically  

 listen with 
concentration and 
understanding to a 
range of high-quality 

live and recorded music  

 experiment with, create, 
select and combine 

sounds using the inter-
related dimensions of 
music.  

 

Charanga Unit - Reflect, 
rewind, replay. 

 

 use their voices 
expressively and 
creatively by singing 
songs and speaking 

chants and rhymes  

 play tuned and untuned 
instruments musically  

 listen with 
concentration and 
understanding to a 
range of high-quality 

live and recorded music  

 experiment with, create, 
select and combine 

sounds using the inter-
related dimensions of 
music.  

 

 


